
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Tomi M. Veale | Director 

165 Church Street · New Haven, CT 06510 
 
May 8, 2024 
 
The Honorable Board of Alders 
City of New Haven 
165 Church Street 
New Haven, CT  06510 
 

Re: 
 

ARPA Senior Center Funding 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF ALDERS OF THE CITY OF NEW HAVEN TO 
ACCEPT FUNDS FOR THE CITY OF NEW HAVEN SENIOR CENTERS FOR FY 24 
THROUGH FY26 IN THE AMOUNT TOTALING $235,535.00 FROM THE STATE OF CT 
STATE UNIT ON AGING TO ADD INDEMNIFICATION LANGUAGE 
 

 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
We are pleased to inform the Honorable Board of Alders of the City of New Haven, that the 
Department of Elderly Services has received an allocation from the State of CT State Unit on Aging  
ARPA Senior Center Funding for Fiscal Years 2024 through 2026 in which, the funding awarded the City 
of New Haven, Elderly Services Department $235,535.00 to provide daily and extended day programs for 
the three senior centers (Atwater, Dixwell/Newhallville and East Shore) in New Haven. 
 
The Department of Elderly Services is seeking the Board of Alders to authorize the Mayor to accept 
these funds and authorize the Elderly Services Department to manage the activity of these funds by 
tracking and monitoring services related to daily and extended day programs. 
     
Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Tomi Veale        
Director of Elderly Services  

 

 


